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The Iron Ring Lloyd Alexander 2008-08-11 After he loses
his kingdom and everything he owns in a dice game,
Tamar, the young king of Sundari, embarks on a magical
quest to atone for his mistake and to learn about honor,
goodness, and the preciousness of life. Reprint.
A Literature Unit for The Golden Goblet, by Eloise
Jarvis McGraw Mari Lu Robbins 1995
Pony R. J. Palacio 2021-09-28 The highly anticipated,
unforgettable new story from the internationally
bestselling, multi-award-winning author of WONDER. When
Silas Bird wakes in the dead of night, he watches
powerlessly as three strangers take his father away.
Silas is left shaken, scared and alone, except for the
presence of his companion, Mittenwool . . . who happens
to be a ghost. But then a mysterious pony shows up at
his door, and Silas knows what he has to do. So begins a
perilous journey to find his father - a journey that
will connect him with his past, his future, and the
unknowable world around him. PONY is destined to become
a future classic.
A Really Weird Summer Eloise Jarvis McGraw 1990-10-01
While staying with relatives who live in an old inn,
twelve-year-old Nels finds a secret passageway to a part
of the building that no longer exists and meets a
strange boy whose family is trapped in a leftover pocket
of time.
The Golden Bull Marjorie Cowley 2012-02-01 A brother and
sister's search for a new life and new home . . . 5,000
years ago in ancient Mesopotamia during a terrible
drought, Jomar and Zefa's father must send his children
away to the city of Ur because he can no longer feed
them. At fourteen, Jomar is old enough to apprentice
with Sidah, a master goldsmith for the temple of the
moongod, but there is no place for Zefa in Sidah's
household. Zefa, a talented but untrained musician, is
forced to play her music and sing for alms on the
streets of Ur. Marjorie Cowley vividly imagines the
intrigues, and harsh struggle for survival in ancient
Mesopotamia.
God King Joanne Williamson 2002-03-01 A never-before
published tale by the author of the best-selling Hittite
Warrior, carries the reader back to Ancient Egypt and
biblical Jerusalem. It is 701 B.C-rule of the Kushite
dynasty in ancient Egypt. Young Prince Taharka, a very
minor royal son, succeeds unexpectedly to the throne of
Kush and Egypt-a divine rulership. It's not long,
however, before a treacherous plot pushes him into
sudden exile and into the hands of Amos, an emissary of
King Hezekiah seeking help against the Assyrians. Posing
as a medical assistant, Taharka journeys with Amos to
Judea where he encounters two kings in conflict. His
true identity suddenly uncovered, he must choose with
whom he will fight-the mighty Assyrian, Sennacherib,
promising alliance or Hezekiah, the Jew who trusts in
Yahweh. A novel inspired by research on the historical
King Taharka and his period.
Shadow Hawk Andre Norton 2018-02-14 Rahotep was the son
of a noble Egyptian family, but an older half-brother
had unjustly deprived him of his place at court and had
secured his transfer to a distant desert outpost. There

Greensleeves Eloise Jarvis McGraw 2015-03-31 The
daughter of celebrities disguises herself as
Greensleeves, a waitress, and spends her eighteenth
summer gathering evidence for a lawsuit her uncle is
handling.
Golden Goblet Eloise Jarvis McGraw 1999-09-01 New ways
to teach reading, writing and the love of literature.
Mara, Daughter of the Nile Eloise Jarvis McGraw
2018-03-20 An ingenious Egyptian slave girl undertakes a
dangerous assignment as a spy in the royal palace of
Thebes during the rule of Queen Hatshepsut.
Merry Go Round in Oz Eloise Jarvis McGraw 1963 This is a
story based uppn the land of Oz, that includes new
characters and old favorites.
Who Was Julius Caesar? Nico Medina 2014 Looks at the
life and accomplishments of the ancient Roman general
and leader.
Dinosaur Club: the T-Rex Attack Rex Stone 2022-02 Jamie
and Tess meet Wanna - a new dinosaur friend. However,
they soon learn that not all dinosaurs are so friendly,
when they encounter the T.rex - the King of the
dinosaurs!
Motel of the Mysteries David Macaulay 1979-10-11 It is
the year 4022; all of the ancient country of Usa has
been buried under many feet of detritus from a
catastrophe that occurred back in 1985. Imagine, then,
the excitement that Howard Carson, an amateur
archeologist at best, experienced when in crossing the
perimeter of an abandoned excavation site he felt the
ground give way beneath him and found himself at the
bottom of a shaft, which, judging from the DO NOT
DISTURB sign hanging from an archaic doorknob, was
clearly the entrance to a still-sealed burial chamber.
Carson's incredible discoveries, including the remains
of two bodies, one of then on a ceremonial bed facing an
altar that appeared to be a means of communicating with
the Gods and the other lying in a porcelain sarcophagus
in the Inner Chamber, permitted him to piece together
the whole fabric of that extraordinary civilization.
The Borrower Rebecca Makkai 2011-06-09 In this
delightful, funny, and moving first novel, a librarian
and a young boy obsessed with reading take to the road.
Lucy Hull, a young children's librarian in Hannibal,
Missouri, finds herself both a kidnapper and kidnapped
when her favorite patron, ten- year-old Ian Drake, runs
away from home. The precocious Ian is addicted to
reading, but needs Lucy's help to smuggle books past his
overbearing mother, who has enrolled Ian in weekly
antigay classes with celebrity Pastor Bob. Lucy stumbles
into a moral dilemma when she finds Ian camped out in
the library after hours with a knapsack of provisions
and an escape plan. Desperate to save him from Pastor
Bob and the Drakes, Lucy allows herself to be hijacked
by Ian. The odd pair embarks on a crazy road trip from
Missouri to Vermont, with ferrets, an inconvenient
boyfriend, and upsetting family history thrown in their
path. But is it just Ian who is running away? Who is the
man who seems to be on their tail? And should Lucy be
trying to save a boy from his own parents?
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he led skirmishes against the Hyksos invaders who, in
about 2000 B.C., had overrun Egypt and destroyed much of
her ancient might. It was a time of intrigue and danger,
a time when a young man might do great things. And
Rahotep dared! With his band of splendid Nubian archers,
skilled in the arts of desert warfare, he joined the
sons of the Pharaoh in the first organized attack on
their oppressors and proved himself, against great odds,
a valiant citizen and courageous warrior. Andre Norton
combines authentic detail and careful research in a
narrative filled with swift action, violence and high
courage. Shadow Hawk vividly recreates the ancient world
of Egypt and its people in an important moment in
history.
The Seventeenth Swap Eloise McGraw 2016-05-31 Having no
money, a thirteen-year-old begins a series of swaps to
get the child he babysits for a pair of cowboy boots in
this sweet novel from the author of Tangled Webb.
Things that Go Bump in the Night Patrick Carman 2011
Collects ten tales of terror that are presented in three
parts each, beginning with links and passwords to an
online audio introduction, followed by the written text
in the book, and ending with links to online video
finales.
In the Reign of Terror G. A. Henty 2012-09-21 This
captivating tale of adventure and courage by "The Prince
of Storytellers" recounts a young Englishman's attempts
to rescue his aristocratic friends from certain death at
the hands of the mob.
From Charlie's Point of View Richard Scrimger 2005 Best
friends Bernadette and Charlie begin seventh grade and
help unravel the mysterious case of the Stocking Bandit.
Moccasin Trail Eloise Jarvis McGraw 1986 A pioneer boy,
brought up by Crow Indians, is reunited with his family
and attempts to orient himself in the white man's
culture.
Inquiring Into the Theme of Ancient Egypt 1995 A young
Egyptian boy struggles to reveal a hideous crime and
reshape his own destiny.
Tales of Ancient Egypt Roger Lancelyn Green 2016
Originally published: London: Bodley Head, 1967.
The Money Room Eloise Jarvis McGraw 1981-01-01 Searching
for a treasure their great-grandfather left in a "money
room" on his farm in Oregon, two children realize that
someone else is also searching.
Henry and the Clubhouse Beverly Cleary 2009-10-06 Fiery
Ramona Quimby and the well-meaning Henry Huggins may
clash, but in this delightful and hilarious novel by
Newbery Medal–winning author Beverly Cleary, it's an
unlikely compromise that wins the day. Henry and his
friends are building a no-girls-allowed clubhouse. With
a private space of their own, and a top-secret password
required for entry, the boys are relieved to finally
have a hang-out spot they don't have to share. But
Henry's about to find out that nothing—not even a
sign—will keep gutsy Ramona out of their clubhouse…and
her retaliation may just ruin Henry's newspaper career.
Don't miss the beloved classic Henry Huggins books from
Beverly Cleary. These are truly timeless classics that
stand the test of time and still leave readers 7-13
smiling.
Tirzah Lucille Travis 1991 Fleeing with Moses from
captivity in Egypt, twelve-year-old Tirzah learns a song
of hope as she tries to survive to reach the promised
land.
The Golden Goblet Eloise Jarvis McGraw 2007-06-28 A
young Egyptian boy struggles to reveal a hideous crime
and reshape his own destiny.
Sawdust in His Shoes Eloise Jarvis McGraw 2018 "First
published in 1950 by McGraw-Hill."
The Secret of the Swamp King Jonathan Rogers 2005 King
Darrow sends Aidan Errolson on an impossible quest,
hoping he will never return, and although Aidan has
enough friends to succeed on the journey, even he might
not be able to defeat the powerful enemy that awaits him
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at its end.
Vinegar Boy Alberta Hawse 2002-03-01 Abandoned by his
parents and shunned from society, Vinegar Boy is certain
he'll be adoped once Jesus removes the ugly birthmark
that scars his cheek. But when he carries the drugged
vinegar wine to a crucifixion, he finds himself face to
face with the only One who can heal his face. Is there
still time for a miracle? A gripping story of a boy's
dramatic encounter with Christ on the cross, this book
is a classic work of fiction that has inspired thousands
of Christians for decades. Newly repackaged classic is
sure to be a hit with all kids and adults too.
Sawdust in His Shoes Eloise Jarvis McGraw 2018 "First
published in 1950 by McGraw-Hill."
The Moorchild Eloise Jarvis McGraw 2007-06-01 Feeling
that she is neither fully human nor "Folk," a changeling
learns her true identity and attempts to find the human
child whose place she has been given.
The Golden Acorn Katy Hudson 2020-08 When the Golden Nut
Hunt race becomes a team event, will speedy Squirrel's
competitive spirit take over, or will she learn how to
be a team player?
The Pharaohs of Ancient Egypt Elizabeth Payne 2012-04-25
For more than 3,000 years, Egypt was a great
civilization that thrived along the banks of the Nile
River. But when its cities crumbled to dust, Egypt’s
culture and the secrets of its hieroglyphic writings
were also lost. The Pharaohs of Ancient Egypt explains
how archaeologists have pieced together their
discoveries to slowly reveal the history of Egypt’s
people, its pharaohs, and its golden days.
The Golden Goblet by Eloise Jarvis Mcgraw John
Pennington 2017-04-14 The Quick Student Workbooks are
designed to get students thinking critically about the
text they read and providing a guided study format to
facilitate in improved learning and retention. Teachers
and Homeschool Instructors may use them to improve
student learning and organization. Students will
construct and identify the following areas of knowledge.
Character Identification Events Location Vocabulary Main
Idea Conflict And more as appropriate to the text.
Hideaway Eloise Jarvis McGraw 1990-04-01 When his father
forgets to come for him after his mother leaves on her
wedding trip with her new husband, twelve-year-old Jerry
runs away from both of them to his grandparents' house,
only they don't live there anymore.
A Long Day in November Ernest J. Gaines 2014-03-07 A
young African-American boy living on a cane plantation
recounts the events of the day his parents separate and
are reconciled.
Hittite Warrior Joanne Williamson 1999-03-01 Judea has
always been the crossroads and battlefield of contending
nations. It is no less so in this biblical time of the
Judges. Uriah Tarhund's Hittite home is destroyed by
invading Greeks. His dying father tells him to go south
to seek a Canaanite named Sisera. "He will help you. For
my sake. . . ." Uriah is plunged into the tumult of an
uneasy Judea. When he saves a young boy from being
sacrificed to Moloch, he is given succor for a time by
the Hebrews. Later, he finds Sisera and joins him in war
against these same people. When the Canaanites are
defeated, the young Hittite has the opportunity to come
to peace with himself, the Hebrew people and their God.
The Striped Ships Eloise Jarvis McGraw 1991 Juliana, an
eleven-year-old Saxon girl, loses her home and family
when the Normans conquer England in 1066 and seeks to
order her life by becoming involved in the creation of
the Bayeux tapestry.
The Golden Goblet Eloise Jarvis McGraw 1961 A young
Egyptian boy struggles to reveal a hideous crime and
reshape his own destiny.
Who Was Alexander the Great? Kathryn Waterfield
2016-06-07 Alexander the Great conquers the New York
Times best-selling Who Was...? series! When Alexander
was a boy in ancient Macedon, he already had grand
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ambitions. He complained that his father, the great king
of Macedon, wasn't leaving anything for him to conquer!
This, of course, was not the case. King Alexander went
on to control most of the known world of the time. His
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victories won him many supporters, but they also earned
him enemies. This easy-to-read biography offers a
fascinating look at the life of Alexander and the world
he lived in.
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